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Hi my name is Nocholyn Paulus. I am a Micronesian junior at Parkrose High School 

and I'm a part of the Parkrose community . Today I agree with HB2396 , the direct 

EQC to develop rules for indirect sources of diesel pm emissions.  

 

 The reason I agree with this bill is because it's obviously a smart thing to do. The 

more attention we have on this situation the faster it's going to be solved. I have 

family that are athletes here at the high school. They usually practice outside on the 

field , they would be or maybe are inhaling this sick pollution and I also think the 

people with Asthma in the community would mostly be affected too cus how poor our 

air is. One fact that I found shocking and quite sad is that my County , Multnomah, is 

in the worst 2% of countries nationwide for diesel pollution. That just shows how 

important this bill is because would we like Multnomah to be known as that ? I don't 

and I know for sure the Parkrose community doesn't want that as well. 

Thank you for listening to my testimony  

 

 


